Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Peter Morris [peterm@westenvironmental.com]

Sent: Friday, October 02, 2009 1:17 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Wickland.Oakland Offsite Sampling Report Extension Request - 3875 Telegraph Avenue
Jerry:

We completed the offsite sampling investigation in the MacArthur BART Station parking lot in
mid-August and are currently working on the offsite sampling results report for the 3875
Telegraph Avenue property in Oakland, California. In addition, we are preparing responses to
Alameda County Environmental Health's July 10, 2008 comments. However, we would like to
request an extension until October 30, 2009 to submit the report and the responses. Please
call me at 415/460-6770, extension 206, if you have any questions.

Peter Morris

Peter E. Morris, P.G.

WEST, Inc.

711 Grand Avenue, Suite 220

San Rafael, California 94901

Main: (415) 460-6770 x206

Fax: (415) 460-6771

Cellular: (415) 271-0366

Email: peterm@westenvironmental.com
Text Pager: 4152710366@vtext.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential
and privileged. They are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you receive this
transmission in error, you are advised that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the
taking of any action in reliance upon the communication is strictly prohibited. Moreover,
any such inadvertent disclosure shall not compromise or waive the attorney-client privilege
as to this communication or otherwise. If you have received this communication in error,
please contact our office at main@westenvironmental.com or by telephone at (415) 460-6770.
Thank you.




